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Special Education Demographics:

●​ As of December 11, 2024, the home page of our IEP platform (Edplan) shows 361 
students receiving Special Education with an additional 9 Referrals,  and 18 Consents 
for Evaluation. 

Staff Openings:
●​ One full-time Special Education Teacher K-5 at Carberry Elementary
●​ The following position is still in consideration:  Special Education Teacher with Behavior Focus 

and Expertise -- Carberry

Department Projects:
●​ The State Department of Education, Special Education is conducting an abbreviated General 

Supervision File Review this year.  One file has been selected for review, this is a secondary 
transition file. The EHS SpEd team is currently reviewing the file and preparing to upload it to the 
state platform for final review.  All other Special Education Teachers are conducting an internal 
review of their caseloads using the state-developed GSFR Checklists. 

Staff Highlights:  
Our Special Education Staff members are working diligently during this time of the year to 
wrap current annual IEPs Eligibilities, and Initial Evaluations up for the Christmas Break and 
prepping for the upcoming processes that will begin in January.   

A special thanks to our School Psychologists who are running a bit ragged this time of year.  
We appreciate their dedication and professional guidance.  You know who they are in each 
of the buildings they are assigned to.  Heather Hynes, Alec Smith, and Vanessa Ghiglione.  
Stop and give them a Thank You! ​

Wishing All a productive last work week in December 2024, and Happy Holidays!  


